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Proposed gas station - 13th Street

From Terry Jones <tljones54@gmail.com>
Date Fri 3/1/2024 2:31 PM
To Community Development Email <communitydevelopment@cityofcamas.us>

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links
or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you recognize
the sender as a city employee and you see this message this email is a phishing email. If you are
unsure, click the Phish Alert button to redirect the email for ITD review.

Please accept my comment that I support the proposed new gas station on the SWC of 13th Street
and Frieberg Strunk. I live at 2 Creeks Condominiums on 75th Ave in Camas approximately 1 mile to
the northeast of the subject site. Currently the Costco gas station on 192nd is the ONLY gas station
within 4 miles of my house, and all the other many new houses on the Goodwin Rd corridor heading
north. Those concerned with pollution coming from this location haven’t considered the cost and
pollution that comes from hundreds of cars each week that currently have to drive the many extra
mileage to get gas. I support a new gas station at this location.  
Terry L. Jones
4022 NW 75thAve 
Camas,WA
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